Mike Stogner

From: Frank Chavez

Sent: Friday, August 01, 1997 3:35 PM
To: Mike Stogner

Subject: NSL

I don't know Ernie's format for this but here goes.
We recommend approval of the NSL for the Smally Interest Garcia #1 located 1800' FSL, 300' FEL, Section 24,

Township 31 North, Range 2 East, Rio Arriba County. This is a projected survey because the location is within
the unsurveyed TA land grant. This is the third location officially filed for this well and it will be a re-entry.
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